
ATTENTION VISITORS: our community is 
experiencing an increase in respiratory infections.

PLEASE DO NOT VISIT IF YOU ARE ILL.
If you have a cold or flu-like symptoms such as fever, runny nose, cough, muscle aches, 

fatigue, nausea vomiting and/or diarrhea, please do not visit until your symptoms are gone.

Limit your visit to only one patient. Alcohol hand rub is conveniently located for your use.

For the protection of our patients, Roper 
St. Francis is limiting visitors during the 
flu season. 

1.	 No visitors with flu-like symptoms. 
2. No one under 12 will be allowed 

in patient rooms or clinical areas. 
Children are welcome to wait in our 
public areas and waiting rooms with 
adult supervision. 

3. Only two (2) visitors allowed in a 
patient’s room at one time.

ALL HEALTHY VISITORS PLEASE:

•	 Clean your hands after arriving and 
before leaving.

•	 Always cover your cough.
•	 Use a tissue or your sleeve when you  

cough or sneeze.
•	 Clean your hands after coughing or 

sneezing.

Thank you for your understanding as we work hard to provide the best care for our patients. 


